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Wednesday 20th March 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 6 Chitty Chitty Bang Bang Theatre Visit 
 
As you will now be aware, Chitty Chitty Bang will be our End Of Year Show and we are so excited 
to start working on it with the children. For anybody who came to Camberley Theatre last year or 
who has seen a previous Year 6 show, you will know how much commitment goes into the show 
and we work incredibly hard to get it to the highest standard. 
 
We were delighted to see that the New Victoria Theatre in Woking are putting on the show and we 
know how much this will enhance the children’s theatrical experience. In previous years we have 
taken the children to see the show we are doing and it made a great difference in helping them 
visualise how the show will look and supported our cast to develop their characters.  
 
We will be taking the children on Thursday 16th May after their final SATs test – what a way to 
celebrate! We will be leaving school at 13:00 for a 14:00 show; we are currently awaiting 
confirmation from the theatre about the running time of the show but we expect to return between 
16:30 and 17:00 – this will be confirmed nearer the time. Please be aware that children will need to 
be collected from school; children are not permitted to walk home after this event unaccompanied.  
On this day we will have an early lunch and your child will therefore need to bring in a packed 
lunch. Children will also need to be in full school uniform (no PE kits please.) 
 
The cost of this visit will be £27 per child and this includes the price of their ticket and coach. This 
needs to be paid in full on your ScoPay account by Friday 3rd May 2024. 
 
We are looking for some parent helpers to help with this event. If you would be able to help us, 
please email info@ravenscote.surrey.sch and address your email to me. We will choose on a first 
come first basis. 

 
Yours faithfully 
 

D.Mills 

 
Miss D Mills, 
Year 6 Assistant Headteacher  
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